
 

INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 625 
SAINT PAUL PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

 
 

In the Matter of       NOTICE OF COMMITTEE OF THE 
Meeting Cancellation    BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

             
 

 

To: Directors of the Board of Education of Independent School  
 District No. 625 

 
 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that the undersigned, pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 

Section 123B.09, Subdivision 6, does hereby cancel the Committee of the Board 

meeting previously scheduled to commence on Tuesday, June 9, 2020 at 4:30 p.m. via 

telephonic and video conference, and available for the public to monitor via live stream 

at www.spps.org.  This meeting will be rescheduled for a future date, with a special 

notice to outline the details including date and time.  

 
 

Dated:  June 8, 2020 

 

 
 

            

     Jeanelle Foster 

     Vice Chair, Board of Education 
     Independent School District No. 625  

     Saint Paul Public Schools 

 


